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To the Research Director (Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and
 Family Violence Prevention Committee),
 
I write to you in relation to Mr Rob Pyne’s Abortion Law Reform (Women’s Right to
 Choose) Amendment Bill 2016. I request that this Bill be rejected. As a mother of three
 living children and two miscarried children I have seen the wholeness and completeness
 of life at various stages of gestation. It sickens me that anyone would choose to terminate
 the life of an unborn child. As I sit here breastfeeding my 8 week old son I struggle to
 understand how people can say it is a woman’s right to choose to kill a baby before birth.
 The unborn child deserves a chance at life just as the mother has been given. I truly hope
 the decision to reject this Bill is upheld.
 
Yours Sincerely,
Lauren Yarrow
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